Greetings from District 2:

With another change of seasons we find ourselves very grateful for the ability to meet with our
groups virtually. We continue to do a monthly group conscience about meeting faceto face or
virtually. We remain hopeful that soon we can meet face to face and resume our hugs. But for
now, know that each of us are wishing you safety and the Al-Anon hope!

Respectfully,
Kathy B. DR2



